
 

GARBAGE COLLECTION 

IMPORTANT 

TO ALL BOROUGH RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS 
 
 Friday November 3, 2017, County Waste took over the Borough’s Garbage & Recycling Contract 

o BOTH garbage and recycling will be collected on Friday morning.   

o One bulk item per week will be allowed  

o NO televisions  
o Recycling Drop-off will continue at the Borough Garage on Saturday mornings 

 The cost will be $15.50 per month added to the sewer bill for each residential unit beginning with the December 

Sewer bill. 

 Smaller and Larger bins are available, does not change the price.  

 Properties that are determined to be uninhabitable may be exempt, you must fill out the request form for 

consideration. The property may be inspected and the owner will be required to notify the Borough of future occupancy.  

Temporary vacancies (tenant changeover or seasonal properties) do not qualify for this exemption. 

 Recycling is still very important for the environment.  Everything goes into one container - cardboard, paper, 

plastics, bottles, cans, etc.  PLEASE continue to recycle.   Place containers at the curb after 6:00 p.m. the night before 

collection, (Thursday). Containers must be removed from the curb by 8:00 p.m. on the day of collection (Friday) and 

preferably placed in an inconspicuous location on your property.  

HOUSE NUMBERS ARE CRITICAL AND REQUIRED BY CODE. 

PLEASE PROPERLY IDENTIFY YOUR HOUSE. 
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